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Avon Small Saints Pre-School’s
Payment Policy
Parents will be invoiced in advance, at the beginning of each month. Your bill needs to be paid within 7 working days. Failure to pay within this time frame will result in your child’s hours being reduced or losing their place until the debt is clear. This ‘no pay no stay’ policy will be implemented on the door if bills have not been cleared. Please ensure if you are having problems paying your bill, that you speak to the Manager, Finance administrator or Deputy Manager. 
